
23-FEB-1998

GREENLEAF

META LIQUID SLUG & SNAIL KILLER

WITH METALDEHYDE

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

KEEP AWAY FROM DOMESTIC ANIMALS
(DOGS AND CATS ARE ATTRACTED TO THIS PRODUCT)

WARNING         POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING.

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 15370 P.C.P. ACT.

GUARANTEE:
METALDEHYDE..........20%

NET CONTENTS: 280 mL

Greenleaf Products Inc.
4612 Dawson St.

Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8

These contents will make 45 L of dilute spray, enough to cover 
94 m2 of area.

META LIQUID SLUG & SNAIL KILLER DESTROYS SLUGS THAT CRAWL OVER
SURFACES WHICH HAVE BEEN SPRAYED.  UNLIKE A BAIT, IT DOES NOT
HAVE TO BE EATEN BY THE SLUG TO BE EFFECTIVE.  GOOD RESULTS ARE
OBTAINED BY APPLYING THE SPRAY TO AREAS ADJACENT TO SLUG HIDING
PLACES, KILLING SLUGS AS THEY MIGRATE TO FOOD SOURCES.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Shake before using.  Mix 30 mL (2 tablespoons) of Meta Liquid
Slug & Snail Killer to 5 L of water and apply to 10 m2 of area. 
Do not allow animals to graze on treated area within 1 - 2 weeks.

Nu-Gro IP Inc
10 Craig Street
Brantford, ON N3R 7J1

PMRAUSER
17-MAR-2004  Notification received of label changes.  See below for these changes.


PMRAUSER

PMRAUSER
Greenleaf

PMRAUSER
4612

PMRAUSER
Products

PMRAUSER
Inc.

PMRAUSER
Dawson

PMRAUSER
St.

PMRAUSER
V5C

PMRAUSER
5P8

PMRAUSER
B.C.

PMRAUSER
Burnaby,



LAWNS & ORNAMENTALS:  May be applied with a sprayer or a
sprinkling can.  Apply to areas frequented by slugs.  The spray
may be applied to the foliage of ornamentals.

VEGETABLES:  Spray a barrier ring around your vegetable garden to
protect it from outside invasion.  One litre of spray will make a
barrier 30 cm wide by 7 m long.

DO NOT SPRAY ON THE EDIBLE PARTS OF VEGETABLES.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN, POULTRY AND DOMESTIC
ANIMALS.  Avoid inhalation of the spray mist.  Keep away from
eyes.  Avoid contamination of food and feedstuff.  Protect
contents from freezing.  Do not store in direct sunlight or near
food.  Do not contaminate lakes, ponds, streams or rivers.

FIRST AID:  IF SWALLOWED, induce vomiting by giving 2 glasses of
water to drink and inserting finger into the mouth and touching
the back of the throat. Repeat until vomit fluid is clear. Call a
doctor or poison control centre immediately. Never give anything
by mouth to an unconscious person. IF IN EYES, flush with water
for 15 minutes and get medical attention. IF ON SKIN, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin with soap and water.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Ingestion may cause intestinal
irritation, and kidney and liver damage.

STORAGE: Keep product in original container. Store in a cool, dry
place away from food.

DISPOSAL: Do not re-use empty container. Wrap container and
discard in household garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms
set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes any
risk to persons or property arising from the use or handling of
this product and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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